
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have started February with a bit more energy and whilst the challenge of home 

learning is still ahead of us, we are looking forward to half term when we can relax for a 

bit and come off timetable. 

The afternoons are starting to stay lighter for longer and spring is just around the corner.  

We are very grateful for all your support. Please know that we are always here for you 

and can correspond by email, phone, teams or Zoom to help and advise, At the Hub we 

have found music a good way to get the children moving and produce endorphins, which 

act like a ‘happiness booster’. With that in mind we have attached the following song to give you a boost 

Walking on Sunshine which worked a treat in Bubble 3 this week! 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

These meetings will be held on Tuesday 9th February and Thursday 11th February. Please use your parent log in 

to sign-up on the learning portal. If you have any trouble with this then please contact the school office who 

will assist you. Thank you. 

 

CHILDREN’S MENTAL HEALTH WEEK 

It has been lovely to see a focus on children’s mental health this week and today is our first no screens 

day, which is very exciting. We hope that you have enjoyed doing some of the activities sent out. 

The children at the Hub have enjoyed a range of activities including a morning wellie walk, making colour 

wheels, pocket hugs, dinosaur models, fossils and playing phonics and maths games e.t.c. 

 

ONLINE LEARNING  

Safer Internet day is next Tuesday 9th February and we will be covering this with the children at home 

and school. If you have any questions or concerns regarding their use of the internet then please let us 

know. Here is a parent link to a useful site. 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2021/i-am-parent-or-carer 

 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 

Next Friday (12th February) is Chinese New Year. We will be celebrating this at the Hub by asking the 

children to wear red for the day and providing some opportunities to learn more about this festival. Our 

home learners can join in this too by finding something red to wear for the day and share any related news, 

artefacts e.t.c on their Zoom session that day.  

 

PANCAKE COMPETITION 
Please don't forget our Cherry Class Pancake competition which can be booked through the Friends of Firle 
shop. We will be announcing our winners on Friday 12th February at 2p.m on the following Zoom link. Please 
see the attached flier for further details. 
Pancake Winners 
Time: Feb 12, 2021 02:00 PM London 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87245840858?pwd=eDFJVlRINjVnWFVFQ3lVZmJKWFJtZz09 
Meeting ID: 872 4584 0858 
Passcode: wHp2TB 
 

VIEW FROM MY WINDOW COMPETITION 

We have decided to extend the 

time on this competition to give 

some children a bit more time to 

finish their creations. Please send 

a picture of your piece to Mrs 

Coakley via the school office. 

We have attached the info again for your information. 

 

 

With warm regards,  

Mrs Rachel West and Mrs Vicki Brown 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iPUmE-tne5U
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2021/i-am-parent-or-carer


 

 

 

Alecks’s Happy Me 

Tallulah’s Happy Me

 

 
Abeni’s Happy Me 

Arthur performing his fantastic Mary 
Anning speech 



 
             

Finn’s Poster for RE Day 

Noah’s Shrinking Picture 

 
 
Erin’s 
writing 
Happy 
Words 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
               Ruben’s Happy Me 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Lowen performing his Anning 

speech. Flynn even made Lowen a 
podium to perform at. fantastic 

Mary  



                                                       

 

Winter’s Happy 
Me     

 

                                            

Ollie found some sheep bones on his 
walk – a skull and a pelvis 

                Maisie’s Happy Me 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

                                                        Albert’s Happy Me 


